
ICW launches their "participation tree" poster

Written by Editor
              It is now over ten years since the GIPA Principle, of Global Involvement of HIV

positive people was adopted at the Paris AIDS Conference. Whilst widely accepted in theory,
however, in practice ICW's experience has been that the views and voices of HIV positive
people - especially HIV positive women and younger people - still tend to be overlooked or
ignored. To mark the 10th anniversary of GIPA, ICW commissioned political cartoonist Kate
Charlesworth to produce the "Tree of Participation" for ICW to try to convey what they mean by
"meaningful participation" to others.   Read more...        
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http://www.icw.org/tiki-read_article.php?articleId=158

